
 

          São Paulo, Brazil – 3 October, 2017 

 

Dear colleagues USB comrades, 

   

The CTB, the class-oriented trade union central of Brazil expresses its complete solidarity 

with the Italian working class and specifically to the militant trade union central USB for 

the national day of strike on 10 November 2017 in order to fight against the privatization 

of the public sector and the economic and social policies of the Italian Government and 

of the European Union.  

The CTB expresses its solidarity and fully supports their rightful demands: The right to a 

fair salary income, retirement, real renewal of contracts, relaunching of good employment 

measures, the cancellation of the law 107 in the school system along with the elimination 

of precariousness and all forms of exploitation. 

The working class worldwide is the biggest victim of the capitalist crisis, and only through 

international unity, shall we conquer our rights and defeat the imperialist. 

  Fraternal greetings, 

Adilson Araújo 

CTB National President 

 

Nivaldo Santana 

CTB Secretary of International Relations 

 


